

Kids Cancer Charity is entirely dependent on voluntary donations

Appeals Office, 1st Floor, Perch Buildings, 9 Mount Stuart Square, Cardiff Bay, CF10 5EE Tel: 02920 489833 Fax: 02920 489299 appeals@kidscancercharity.org

Surrinder Duggal Hylec-APL Ltd 6 Stanton Estate Finedon Industrial Estate Wellingborough Northants NN8 4HN

RECEIVED 23 NOV 2016

18<sup>th</sup> November 2016

Dear Surrinder,

Thank you so much for your very kind and generous donation of £150.00 received 21<sup>th</sup> November 2016. Please find enclosed your official thank you letter, receipt and certificate.

On behalf of everyone at Kids Cancer Charity established as Christian Lewis Trust in 1989 it is my great pleasure to thank you and everyone at Hylec-APL Ltd, for your very kind and generous support. Your donation is invaluable to the work we do.

We have now been providing our services to families for 27 years, and it is only through the generosity of individuals such as you that we are able to continue, and indeed enhance the work of the charity to meet the ever-increasing demands placed upon its limited resources.

We believe that quality of life for children and young people with cancer is a right. To be able to offer emotional and practical support to them and their families is a privilege. **Thank you for helping.** 

With Kind Regards & Best Wishes

Jøsh Webber Appeals Office

Email: Joshua.webber@kidscancercharity.org